From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 22 November 2023 15:54

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Primrose Hill Gates (2023/3861/P) - in support of this planning application
Attachments: Memo Style.pdf

Hello,

Please log this letter of support in M3, and use the attached redacted email to upload to trim.

Thank you,
Daren

Daren Zuk

Senior Planner
Regeneration and Planning
London Borough of Camden

From

Sent: 22 November 2023 12:02

To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Primrose Hill Gates (2023/3861/P) - in support of this planning application

For the attention of Daren Zak

| am writing in support of the Royal Parks' planning application - as above

1. l'live in Elsworthy Road directly backing onto Primrose Hill and am constantly disturbed by the on-going problem
of anti-social behaviour and the volume of noise emanating from the Hlll during the night, which gates should
hopefully control

2. The design of the new gates look suitable (designs visible in the application) .

Please do not use / redact my name or address

With many thanks






